Dear 5th Grade Parent/Guardians:

Our 5th-grade staff and UNAH teachers welcome you to WMS. Enjoy the videos below.  You are going to love it here at WMS!!  I can't wait to meet you.

5th Grade Rocks!

A digital tour of WMS

WMS - 5th Grade Digital Tour

Our UNAH (specials) teacher

WMS UNAH Teachers

Sincerely,
Deane Renda 
Principal


